
 

 

NEW JERSEY TRANSIT TICKETS 

2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

All Paterson Public School high school students (grades 9-12) who live more than 2.5 miles 
qualify to receive NJ Transit Tickets.  Tickets will be distributed twice a year following the 
schedule listed below.  Tickets can be picked up by the parent or legal guardian at 90 Delaware 
Avenue from 9:00 am – 3:00 pm. 

First Distribution (first half of the year) – Thursday, September 19th & Friday, September 
20th.  

Second Distribution (second half of the year) – Thursday, January 23rd & Friday, January 
24th.  

All Charter high school students that live more than 2.5 are to pick up their NJ Transit Tickets at 
their school. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Transportation Department at 973-321-0830 or 
via email at transportationdept@paterson.k12.nj.us  

 

Transportation Department 
90 Delaware Avenue, Paterson NJ 07503 

Office: (973) 321-0830                 

Lisa Vainieri-Marshall 
Director of Student Assignment Services 
Email: lvainieri@paterson.k12.nj.us 

Laurie W. Newell, PhD 
 Superintendent of Schools 
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